
 

 

 

 

 

 
To Students and Parents, 

 

Thank you for your interest in Northeast Iowa Community College’s (NICC) High School 

Driver’s Education course.   

 

Registration is open on a first come-first served basis.  The class registration instructions 

and schedule can be found at https://www.nicc.edu/businesscommunity/   Student’s and/or 

parents will register with NICC staff members by calling 844-642-2338, ext. 1399 or in 

person at a NICC center location.  If the course is full, students can request NICC staff 

members to place them on the waiting list.  

 

At the time of registration, please be prepared to provide the student’s email address and 

permit ID number.  

 

After you have completed the registration process, please notify the Disability Services 

Office at 844.642.2338 ext.1258 (Calmar) or 2280 (Peosta) of any academic, medical or 

physical accommodations necessary for the student during this course. 

 

If you have any other questions regarding Northeast Iowa Community College’s High 

School Driver’s Education course, please contact me by phone or email. 

 

Sara Goedken 

Transportation Program Developer 

Northeast Iowa Community College 

8342 NICC Drive 

Peosta, Iowa 52068 

844.632.2338, ext. 2372 

goedkens@nicc.edu 

 

https://www.nicc.edu/businesscommunity/

